
From: Danny Varat
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/7/2017 1:05:48 PM
Subject: RE: Mid wives

Ask him what is the specific issue, and then let’s go from there.
 

From: Lt. Governor's Office 
 
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 12:42 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: Mid wives
 
Please advise.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Randy Pomaville [mailto:randy@freedommachining.us] 
 
Sent: Saturday, August 05, 2017 11:00 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Mid wives
 
Kevin,
You said to E-mail you. What can we do to stop Pharma from running the midwives out of business?
 
Regards
 
Randy Pomaville
 
Freedom Machining Inc
 
8900 Abbeville Hwy
 
Anderson, SC 29621
 
randy@freedommachining.us
www.freedommachining.us
864-296-4835 fax 296-6848
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